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Cheney,Susan,NewMilford [susan.cheney@us.fisflavors.com] From: 

Sent: Wednesday, August 01,200l 3:46 PM 
To: ‘FDAdockets@oc.fda.gov’ 
Subject: Public Meeting on Labeling Food Allergens August 13th 

Please register myself for the above public meeting. I will be representing FIS North America 
(flavor supplier). Thank you. 

Susan Cheney 
Regulatory Specialist 
FIS The Flavor Specialists 
Telephone: 860-210-7771 

Fax: 860-2 1 O-778 1 

Email: susan.chenev@%rs.fisflavors.com 


